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UPR of Bangladesh

Statement
delivered by Mr. Emin Aslanov, Second Secretary of the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Azerbaijan to the UN Office and other International Organizations in Geneva

14 May 2018
Mr. Chair,

Azerbaijan warmly welcomes the delegation of Bangladesh at the UPR Working Group and thanks the delegation for the presentation of national report. 

Azerbaijan congratulates Bangladesh for its major achievements in overall development of the country and improving its relevant indicators to graduate from LDC category.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Azerbaijan highly appreciates the generosity Bangladesh has shown by granting humanitarian assistance and protection to the forcibly displaced Rohingya population. In this context, we would like to pose following question to the esteemed delegation: How has the refuge to the 1 million of Rohingya people in the Cox’s bazar district affected the enjoyment of human rights by the people locally and nationally?

Azerbaijan wishes to offer following recommendations to Bangladesh:

1. To continue to pursue strong efforts bilaterally as well as internationally and with help and assistance from international community, to the sustainable resolution of Rohingya crisis;

2. To invest in quality primary education, and make use of information and communication technology to create employment opportunities for its youth population.

In conclusion, we wish the delegation of Bangladesh a successful review.


I thank you Mister Chair.
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